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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Thank you for attending the autumn term Parent Consultation Meetings and for taking the time to complete our 

annual survey.  The questions were based on the Ofsted framework and your responses will be used to help inform 
our school self-evaluation during 2018-19.  The additional comments reflecting why you chose to send your child to 

St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School were very positive and well received as well as your suggestions and views 

about other aspects of school life. 
 

 

   Strongly 

Agree 

Agree Tend to 

disagree 

Unable to 

comment 

1 My child is happy at this school. 

 
71% 28% 1% - 

2 My child feels safe at this school. 

 
72% 28% - 

 

- 

3. My child makes good progress at this school  
 

61% 37% 1% 1% 

4. My child is well looked after at this school. 

 
68% 31% 1% - 

5. My child is taught well at this school and is developing skills in 

communication, reading writing and maths.  
65% 35% - - 

6. My child receives appropriate homework for their age. 

 
57% 40% 2% 1% 

7. The school ensures the pupils are well behaved. 

 
62% 36% 1% 1% 

8.  The school deals effectively with bullying. 

 
52% 35% 2% 11% 

9. The school is well led and managed. 

 
64% 34% - 2% 

10. The school responds well to any concern I raise. 

 
56% 37% 2% 5% 

11.  I receive valuable information from the school about my child’s 

progress (e.g. parent consultation meetings, curriculum letters, 

pupil annual report). 

63% 35% 1% 1% 

12. I am satisfied that the school promotes Christian values. 

 
75% 25% - - 

13. I am happy with the opportunities for prayer and worship and 
celebrations of mass and assemblies in the school. 

74% 26% - - 

14. I would recommend this school to another parent or carer. 

 
77% 23% - - 

Why did you choose this school for your child (ren)? 

‘We chose this school because of its strong values and ethos, love and care all staff members show towards the 

children and the amazing family workers who are always on hand when you need them. Very happy and pleased 
with the St. Joseph family.’ 

‘Excellent teaching, wonderful values, Catholic traditions.’ 

‘The values and discipline offered at this school promote those we want for our children. The school has a very 
personalised approach to learning.’ 
 

Any additional comments: 

‘I have found the teachers very professional, supportive and like the family atmosphere.’ 

‘We are both very happy with the school. The staff are always friendly and very supportive of our children.’ 
‘It is a very good school and well managed. The teachers are lovely and ensure your child gets good education 

and cares about their safety.’ 
 

 

Mrs M Murphy 

Acting Head teacher 
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In the Light of Jesus 

we Learn to Shine 


